
M A Y  4 ,  2 0 2 1

UPCOMING SPEAKERS  
MAY 4 – TINA SWEETEN – AMERICAN RED CROSS
MAY 11- BRYAN DASKAM – HEALTH & FITNESS EDUCATION
MAY 18-TBD
MAY 25-TBD

1715 - A French manufacturer debuted the first folding
umbrella.

 
1776 - Rhode Island declared its freedom from England

two months before the Declaration of Independence was
adopted.

1961 - Thirteen civil rights activists, dubbed "Freedom
Riders," began a bus trip through the South.

 
1979 - Margaret Thatcher became Britain's first woman

prime minister.
 

1981 - The Federal Reserve Board raised its discount rate
to 14%.
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May BDAYS
Erin Meyer 5/13
Kim Bogart 5/16

Suzanne DesRosiers 5/22
 

This day in history...

https://on-this-day.com/us/ri
http://www.holidayrotary.com/
https://my.rotary.org/en
https://www.facebook.com/holiday.rotary
https://www.facebook.com/holiday.rotary
https://dacdb.com/SecLogin.cfm


Holiday Club
2020/2021 Officers
President  Gary Burden

Past President  Angela DiMattei
President Elect  Angel Cook

Vice President  Kelly Mothershead
Secretary  Jana Paulk

Treasurer  John Butler
Co Treasurer  Nick Manns

Sergeant at Arms  Jim Lovell
International Service  Michael Cox

Voactional  Jennifer Andrews
Public Relations  Kelly Mothershead

Club Service  Ed Hancock
Community Service  Melissa Fahy
Youth Services  Mary "Beth" Hittel

 

Vinny Buscetta
Kim Bogart 
Linda Vance

Tina Sweeten

  “You cannot have the right to
cross a bridge without respecting

it! You cannot have the right to
use the things without respecting

them!”
― Mehmet Murat ildan

 



Zoom Continues through
2021 1st Quarter

Tuesdays at Noon..check your email
for weekly invite!!

2020-21 
New Rotary Logo





Tina Sweeten
Executive Director, Mid-Florida Chapter

Tina Sweeten joined the American Red Cross of
Central Florida as Executive Director of the Mid-

Florida Chapter in October of 2019. She began her
work with the Red Cross as a youth volunteer in
Washington and continued her service over the

next 20 years while living in several states. In
2017, she became an employee, serving as

Regional Volunteer Services Officer for the Red
Cross of Mississippi. Tina is a graduate of Western

Washington University (BA) and Hamline
University (MA) and holds a professional

designation in Volunteer Administration (CVA).
She is married with a daughter and three dogs.

 




